
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Immediate Release:  
January 22, 2019 
 

 
The Altoona School Board approved the resignation of the District’s 
high school principal, Mr. Jason LeMay, at a special board meeting  
on January 21. Mr. LeMay stated that he is planning to pursue other 
opportunities that have recently become available and to finish his advanced education degree at UW-
Madison.   
 
Mr. LeMay stated, “Thank you for the support and the opportunities that you have provided me during 
the last two and a half years. I have enjoyed my tenure with the Altoona School District and am more 
than grateful for the encouragement you have given me in pursuing my professional and personal 
growth objectives.” 
 
Dr. Ronald J. Walsh, interim superintendent, stated, “We wish all the best to Mr. LeMay in his 
professional and educational pursuits. His contributions to the District over his tenure are greatly 
appreciated.” Walsh noted that the District currently plans to staff the high school principal’s 
responsibilities by making adjustments to administrative assignments until the end of the school year. 
The District plans to begin its search process for a new high school principal in the very near future. 
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